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CORRECTION TO THE JANUARY 2019 NEWSLETTER  
  

Remembering Professor Graham Peirson - Incorrect photograph used 
  
We wish to sincerely apologize to the family and friends of Professor Graham Peirson.  An incorrect photograph 
was used in the news about Professor Peirson.  We are extremely sorry for the hurt this may have caused.   
  
AFAANZ Board Vacancies - Four vacancies 
  
There are FOUR (4) vacancies on the AFAANZ Board for the 2019 - 2021 term.  More information and nomination 
form can be found HERE.  Please submit nominations by Friday, 1 March, 2019. 
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